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Forms 5 & 6 have had a fantastic week in 

France, staying in Ebblinghem, Normandy. 

 

Twenty-eight girls went on the five day trip and 

were accompanied by Mrs Hughes, Miss Ram-

say, Mrs Broome and Mr Reynolds.  The aim of 

the trip was to encourage them to use their 

French skills in real-life situations. 

 

The girls started the week with a trip to the goat 

farm and an afternoon visit to the chocolaterie, 

where the girls bought souvenirs and sampled 

the chocolate.   

 

On day two the girls visited Nausicaa, which is a 

huge sea life centre.  When the sun came out in 

the afternoon they spent some time on the beach, 

building castles and sand sculptures. 

 

Yesterday the girls visited St Joseph’s Village, an outdoor museum and ended the day with a snail eating competition.  

There were also birthday cakes organised this week for Sehr and Ella in F6. 

 

It’s been very quiet in School without the girls this week and we hope that they’ve had a fantastic experience.  Thank 

you to Mrs Hughes, Miss Ramsay, Mrs Broome and Mr Reynolds for looking after the girls so well whilst they were 

away.  Special thanks to Miss Ramsay who set time aside each evening to send dozens of photos back to be uploaded to 

our website.  They were very much appreciated by the parents.  Merci as well to Mme Ward, who worked so hard organ-

ising the trip and making sure that everything went to plan. 

Congratulations to Sophie, Anna, Millie, Imogen and 

Ameerah for being this week’s Stars.  Well done for all of 

your hard work. 

Stars of the Week 
As part of their 15th birthday celebrations, Silk FM 

popped into School yesterday morning to interview some 

of our staff and pupils.  Some of the interview was broad-

cast live and five of our F4 girls were asked to talk about 

life at WPS. 
 

Charlotte, Kristie, Sofia and Heidi proved that they were 

natural interviewees whereas being interviewed on radio 

is becoming second 

nature for Georgina, 

who appeared on Radio 

2 at the end of last 

year.   
 

Thank you to everyone 

who took part and rep-

resented WPS so bril-

liantly on local radio. 
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